Information on the Helen Doron English Learning Studio Suhr/Aarau

Dear Family, dear Kids,

On 1.11.2018 we cordinally opened a new Helen Doron Learning Studio at the Alte Gasse 8 in Suhr.
Since then, we have received many positive reactions from parents, kids and teachers, pronouncing
the new premises as an attractive and pleasant teaching environment.

From 1.1.2019, our esteemed Helen Doron English Teacher Alison Spencer will commence a
Sabbatical. Diana & Heinz Arnold (English Easy Learning GmbH) are the persons in overall
responsibility for Helen Doron Switzerland and will take over the Management of the Learning Studio
Suhr/Aarau.

During the past years we have gained a lot of positive experience at our many Helen Doron locations
which we now gladly share with you. We will be pleased to be available for any questions and/or
your additional input :

e The Team of Helen Doron English Teachers with Janis, Daniela and Alison (substitute for
absences) remains unchanged.

e Within a short time, you will receive an E-Mail with your access dates for Kangi Club, resp.
Teen Buzz and the wide world of Helen Doron — Your passport to English!

e For each Helen Doron English class we will establish a What's up Group; the respective Helen
Doron Teacher remains your point of contact.

e The duration of courses (and invoices) will be adapted to equal the ordinary school year
system (August to January, February to July).

e The invoice with detailed information is attached to this letter.

e To actively contribute to environmental protection, we aim to send future invoices by E-Mail
only.

e The dates for notice of cancellation (1.7. and 15.1.) are fixed prior to the end of a semester;
being the 1.7.2019 for the school year 2019/2020 for the first time.

e Kids from 8 years of age who are part of our Helen Doron English classes are offered
preparation for the worldwide recognised Cambridge Certificates. All information will be
contained in the E-Mail which you will receive within the next days.

e Our next client event will take place on Saturday 16th March 2019 ; further information will
follow early next year.

We thank you very much for your highly valued trust in Helen Doron English and wish you continued
fun and success with our Team.
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Heinz Arnold






